


School Governance and Operations Division personnel, including the Public Schools 
District Supervisors are requested to conduct monitoring during the implementation and 
ensure compliance of schools to the said DepEd Order. 

Everyone is enjoined to continually support and recognize the value of equality and 
diversity as well as ensure STRICT adherence to the health and safety protocols in all 
undertakings relevant to the activity. 

For immediate dissemination and compliance. 

ALLAN G. FARNAZO 
Director IV 

and concurrent Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

For the Schools Division Superintendent: 

REBECCA C. SAGOT, CESO VI 
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
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